VILLAGE OF LANNON
NOTICE OF OPEN BOOK REVIEW

Please take notice that the Assessment Roll for the Village of Lannon will be available for Open Book review with the Village Assessor on Monday April 6, 2020 from Noon to 6:00 p.m.  Open book will be via phone or email ONLY due to COVID-19 virus restrictions known at the present.  Call Judy Hassmann at 262-253-1142 or email the Assessor any time before the end of the Open Book to Judy@wi-assessor.com.

The Assessment Roll will also be available in the Village Clerk’s Office for review anytime after March 23, 2020, Monday through Thursday between the hours of 8:00 a.m. and 4:00 p.m. in the Municipal Building located at 20399 W. Main Street, Lannon, Wisconsin or online at www.villageoflannon.com.  
March 19, 2020

Respectfully submitted,

Brenda Klemmer
Village of Lannon Clerk/Treasurer
